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 Vermillion Township  
Spring Road Tour Meeting Minutes 

May 7, 2022 

 
Attendance: 

Supervisor Chairman Larry Ring 
Supervisor Audrey Felty 

Additional Attendance: 
Resident James Sathra  
 

Observations: 
1. Dubarry Trail – Extra gravel needed at the intersection of Dubarry Trail & 210th Street. 
2. 170th Street – Concrete culvert located half mile east of Goodwin Avenue needs repair.  

The Road & Bridge Contractor will look into this and give the board suggestions.  
180th Street – Guardrail on northeast side of bridge a quarter mile west of Goodwin Avenue 
needs repair. The Road & Bridge Contractor will look into this and give the board suggestions.  

3. Hogan Avenue – Improved drainage and erosion control is needed a half mile north of 220th 
Street. The Road & Bridge Contractor will look into this and give the board suggestions.  

 
 
Cynthia Ladzun 
Vermillion Township Clerk 


